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MANAGEMENT BULLETIN #336
DATE:   
 January 16, 2009
TO:         
LAA and LTOS development staff, and other related persons

working with the Rental Housing Support Program
FROM:   
April Lasker

    
Manager, Rental Housing Support Program

RE:         
Introduction of Management Bulletins for the Rental Housing Support



Program
This Management Bulletin is the first Management Bulletin published by the Rental Housing Support Program and will inform you about Management Bulletins.
As policy changes and adjustments to the RHS Program occur, a Management Bulletin will be issued to inform you of those changes.  In each Bulletin you can find information about the change, what documents will be affected, the reason for the change, and detail about the change, if further instruction is needed.  

Management Bulletins will be e-mailed to contacts listed with Rental Housing Support Program staff.  The bulletins will also be posted on IHDA’s website, available either through searching the website or by viewing the listing in the RHS Program section.

Changes to related documents: No change to any documents.
Reason for change:  To begin utilizing a system that informs agencies and individuals working with the Rental Housing Support Program of changes with the Program.
Detail of change:  No further detail is necessary.
If you have any questions, please contact your contact with the Rental Housing Support Program.

